
 

 

 

TIS/CIR/84/24-25                                                         CIRCULAR                                    29 January 2025        
Introduction of Chinese as an optional language subject for Classes VI & VII 

 

 “Knowledge of languages is the doorway to wisdom” - Roger Bacon. 
Dear Parents    

This is to inform you that we are  introducing Chinese as an optional language subject for students of Classes 
VI and VII this session, continuing with the same students in the next session. This program, taught online by 
students from China, will focus on introductory conversational skills, basic reading and writing, and an 
appreciation of Chinese culture. It is a fantastic opportunity for students to learn a globally significant language. 

Kindly note: 

1. The program is open to students of Classes VI and VII only. 
2. Enrollment will be on a first-come, first-served basis, with a maximum of 15 students per class. 
3. Classes will be conducted on Wednesdays during club periods. 
4. Registration must be completed by Monday, 03 February 2025. 
5. Regression Link: https://forms.gle/DdwLzbFjBvT5zQM78  

As this initiative promotes linguistic and cultural diversity while equipping students with valuable skills in a 
globalized world, we encourage parents to discuss this opportunity with their children and motivate them to 
participate actively. 

For further queries, students may contact Jaya Ma’am at jayalakshmi@tagoreint.org. 

Warm regards 

 

MALLIKA PREMAN 

PRINCIPAL 

TAGORE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 

 EAST OF KAILASH, NEW DELHI 
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